
Pilon, Janet

Subject: No to Item 6.2 (as Item 7 of the Public Works Committee Report 17-008

From: Justin Lewis
Sent: June-26-17 4:31 PM
To: derk@hamilton.ca
Subject: No to Item 6.2 (as Item 7 of the Public Works Committee Report 17-008

RE: item 6.2 (as Item 7 of the Public Works Committee Report 17-008).

Please be advised that we are against the proposed alley closure being disputed in Dundas.

We request that you make a motion to table the proposal to give the Municipal Heritage Committee an opportunity to
consider the issue.

One of the serious issues involved here is the closing of an easement. Since the alley has been used by the public for
greater than 20 years it is an easement and therefore cannot be closed (please refer to easement law to understand this
issue).

Sincerely,

Dundas Preservation Association

Justin Lewis, B.Sc., C.E.T., EP., C.Chem.
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